
 

GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

September 18, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Tenders with Sweet Potato Puffs  

 Salad Bar  

 Chickpeas  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Applesauce Cup  

 Milk  

 

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Rolando Garcia   

  

1. Do you want to help people in our community? Early Act Club is sponsoring a 

canned food drive for St. Cletus’ food pantry. The pantry provides non-perishable 

food items, paper goods, and some personal supplies to approximately 200 families in 

our community to help supplement their needs and ease their worries. They also 

provide emergency food assistance. Please bring non-perishable food items or 

toiletries to advisory. The advisory that collects the most items will win a pizza party. 

See Mrs. Rupert if you have any questions.   

 

2. Are you interested in helping our community while having fun with friends? You 

have 2 opportunities for service hours through the Early Act Club. On Friday, 

September 22
nd

, the club needs help after school delivering canned goods to St. 

Cletus. Also, we are having a car wash to benefit the District 105 Foundation at 

Seventh Avenue School on Sunday, September 24
th

. Join the fun and make a 

difference. See Mrs. Rupert in room 109 for details.  

 

 

 


